Matthew Efthmiades
126 Cap1 Report
Meeting 12/02/2024

This past month was very eventful with some changes happening in and around the
department.

Membership

The Santa run is coming On the 9th and 10th. We will need people to help pass-out candy. Do
remember the 9th will be a long night. Also The mock fish fry is on the 13th everyone's family is
invited hopefully everyone rsvp'd according to the instructions in the email.

Trucks/vehicles

The new rear bumper for the RE is on order with no ETA at this time. The three batteries in the
Engine were replaced due to old age and no longer holding a charge. The winter is here and
salt buckets should be added onto the trucks after the meeting tonight. If the trucks go out and it
is below freezing outside please make sure the pump heaters are on and for the RE make sure
it is circulating water.

Building/property

There are two broken fence pieces around the pond that need to be replaced and we have to
decide if we are putting Christmas lights up this year. We are still waiting on a replacement
pump controller for the waterfall. There are still small tests that can be done both in and around
the station If anyone is bored and is looking for something to do.

Any questions please ask at the meeting or feel free to reach out to me directly by Email.

Matthew Efthimiades (efthimiadesm@gmail.com)



